DR. STEVEN HUBERT, Psychologist
12 WOODLAND AVENUE SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94117 (415) 661-9198

November 22nd, 1989
RE: P.F. Lazor
Td WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: -
This letter is written on behalf of Mr. P.F. Lazor who was my client for-
over one year at the California Medical Facility (Vacaville) from 1987

through 1988. :

). . .
As a Staff Psychologist at CMF I saw Mr. Lazor on a regular basis where we
were engaged in issues related to adjusting to incarceration. He demonstrated

- himself to be a reliable and hardworking client.

-In general, I see Mr. Lazor as a bright, honmest man who's psychological
problems were directly related to the effects and experience of besing
incarcerated. His preinstitutional adjustment was excellent and his
character was widely considered to be outstanding. It seems to me that
Mr. Lazor's emotional and behavioral difficulties were largely due to

the ronflict that would necessarily arise shen a heretofore responsible
citizen suddenly is required to conform to the incidious pathology of
prison life, irrespective of his own culpability in the conviction offense.

I strongly believe that the chances of Mr. Lazor resuming a responsible,
productive, and honest life are excellent if given the opportunity. I, for
one, hope that time is soon.
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